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REQUEST FOR BOARD ACTION 

 

HENDERSON COUNTY  

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

 

 

MEETING DATE:   June 24, 2015 

 

SUBJECT: Etowah Scoreboards 

 

PRESENTER:  Tim Hopkin 

 

ATTACHMENTS:  None 

 

SUMMARY OF REQUEST: 

 

Parks and Recreation staff have received a quote for new scoreboards at the softball fields in 

Etowah Park.  Funds set aside in this fiscal year by the board for maintenance and renovation at 

the park will not be sufficient to meet costs.   

Pepsi-Cola Bottling Co. of Hickory and the Etowah Lions Club have offered to help pay the 

difference in cost, so that the new scoreboards can be purchased. 

Funds will be used to purchase four new scoreboards.  The new boards will be identical to the 

current equipment in Jackson Park. 

BOARD ACTION REQUESTED: 

Accept the grants from Pepsi-Cola Bottling Company of Hickory and Etowah Lions Club, and 

direct staff to purchase the scoreboards. 

 

Suggested Motion: 

I move the Board of Commissioners accept the grants and direct staff to purchase the 

scoreboards. 


